
 

THE AIREDALE, AN 
AMERICAN GOTHIC 

 

2023 ATCA MINNESOTA 
FLOATING SPECIALTY 

 

PADDLEBOAT CRUISE INFORMATION  
 

HISTORY:  In the late 1600s French fur traders canoed their way up the St. Croix River Valley to barter trinkets 
with the Ojibwe and Dakota Indian tribes in exchange for animal pelts.  Such arduous travel remained until 
1838, around the same time the Minnesota logging boom began, when the first river boat found its way to this 
new part of the world.  By the mid 1800s nearly 400 stern-wheelers were transporting immigrants, early 
settlers, and commercial goods to many Minnesota and Wisconsin river towns.  However, during the second 
half of the 19th century, depleted forests, expanding farm life, the popularity of train service, and better roads 
caused a rapid demise of steamboat transportation.  As part of the 2023 ATCA Floating Specialty weekend of 
events, the Twin Cities Airedale Terrier Club would like to invite you to relive those historic times by taking a 
Friday night river cruise on the stern-wheeler replica, the Andiamo, one of six steamboats operating from a 
downtown Stillwater dock.  The evening promises to provide picturesque river valley scenery, a tasty supper 
buffet, and engaging “Airedale talk” with old and new friends.  You too can become a “river rat” . . . at least for 
one night!  
 

MENU: 

• 2 Entrees:  Grilled Chicken Breast 

    Pulled Pork 

• 3 Sides:  Potato Salad 

    Baked Beans 

    Fresh Seasonal Fruit 

• Dessert:  Cookie Assortment 

• Beverages:  Cash Bar 
 
 
 
 

RESERVATIONS: PADDLEBOAT CRUISE ON THE ST. CROIX RIVER – FRIDAY, AUGUST 25. 2023 
 
       __________ Number of Attendees @ $39.00 each     TOTAL: $____________ 
 

Names of individuals who are included in this reservation (Please print clearly) 
 
       1._________________________________       2.___________________________________ 
 
      3._________________________________        4.___________________________________ 
 

Payment is by check payable to TCATC or make your reservation on-line at www.twincitiesairedale.org.  You 
can mail this completed reservation form and your check to TCATC, Attn: Alice Leighton, 1025 Hesse Farm Rd., 
Chanhassen, MN 55318.  Payment must accompany all banquet reservations.  Sorry, no refunds. 

(Absolute deadline for reservations is Wednesday, August 9, 2023) 

http://www.twincitiesairedale.org/

